The Authority for Foreign Citizens and Asylum will be open to the public from 11" May.

For all visits you must have an appointment!
No entry without appointment confirmation!

No entry without face mask or covering!

1. Residence and asylum, exceptional leave to remain/residence on humanitarian grounds,
letter of sponsorship and visitor visa

To book an appointment with us, please use this link:
https://www.halle.de/de/Verwaltung/Online-Angebote/Online-
Dienste/Terminvereinbarung/Termin-Auslaenderbeh-09051

If your question or issue is not listed there, please write an E-Mail to
auslaenderbehoerde@halle.de. We will contact you soon.

You can bring only one other person into the appointment office. This means, you must leave
you children with someone else in the waiting area.

The application documents (one original, one copy) must be complete. Please also bring enough
money to pay the administration fee. Please also bring one biometric passport photograph.

Find the application form here: https://www.halle.de/Publications/694/33-019.pdf

Please make sure to bring your appointment confirmation.

2. Collecting documents

To book an appointment to pick up your documents, please write an E-Mail to:
auslaenderbehoerde-infothek@halle.de

Temporarily we also will hand out appointments for document collection in front of the
,Kulturtreff”.

When collecting your documents, please bring your appointment confirmation and your old
document.

Please make sure to always be on time for appointments.

Before entering any building of Halle (Saale) City Administration you must fill in a health
guestionnaire. Please download the questionnaire here: LINK

Yours, Authority for Foreign Citizens and Asylum

Halle (Saale)
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